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Parramatta Powerhouse Museum 

The proposed location of a Powerhouse museum in Parramatta is wrong. The location should be 
at position that does not destroy heritage and environment. Please consider another location 
possibly the Female Factory grounds that would enhance the heritage of the Female Factory and 
provide a site suitable for visitors.  

 


